
 

Beech Green Primary 
Thursday 27th June 

School News 

 



Whole School Shuffle 

 

Congratulations to Elm, Ash and Pine who all achieved first place in their Sport's Day. The Year 5 and 

6 pupils in Pine will have an opportunity to run a lap of honour later this term.  Overall 

congratulations to Elm!  Your non-school uniform day will be on Friday 5th July.   

Year 4 and Year 6 teachers will send a Parent Mail about non-uniform days as both year groups were 

awarded Platinum for their values project work.  Year 4 collected and delivered over 500 items to the 

Community Pantry; Year 6 have secured funding for dual language books and will help make an 

entrance display.  Year 6 have learned about bilingualism, did you know there are eighteen different 

languages spoken by pupils at home?  All the work on diversity and heritage has helped us consider 

what would be useful to know about each individual child.  Our aim is to understand our pupils, their 

interests, beliefs, hopes and aspirations.  The transition session on 10th July will include an 



opportunity for your child to complete a Unique Information Record.  Please look out for a sheet for 

you to complete with your child on 10th July; this will be send from their new class teacher.  

Along with this newsletter you will have received information about your child's September class.  It 

is vital that you contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  The children have been told which 

class and which adults; their first transition opportunity will be on Wednesday 3rd July.  The final 

transition on 15th July will give you an informal opportunity to meet the teachers as you collect from 

their new classroom.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support 

 

Julie Poulson 

Headteacher   

 

Piano Lessons 

Rachel Clarkson, our piano teacher, has capacity to take on more pupils in September. She teaches in 

school on a Tuesday morning. Individual lessons are £12 for 20 mins or £18 for 30 mins. These 

usually paid for in 10 week blocks, but she can accept payment per half term. If your child is 

interested in taking up the piano in September, please email the office and we'll pass your details to 

Rachel. 

 

Phil Jones from Inspire Drums comes into school on a Wednesday afternoon to give drum lessons. 

Lessons are £20 for half an hour and are paid for in ten week blocks. If your child is interested in 

taking up drumming in September, email the school office and we'll pass your details to Phil. 



 

Achievement News 

On the 23rd June, Philip A in Rowan 3, did his grading in karate and was awarded his red belt! He is 

very proud of himself, as are we! Well done Philip! 

 



 

Annabelle and Skyla in Year 4 recently took part in the UK Cheerleading Association championships in 

Manchester. The girls worked so hard and played an integral part of the whole team for Gloucester 

Wildcats. 

 The girls were involved in 2 performances, the first routine for the level 1 Teenies and as older ones 

in the group they did an amazing job of supporting the younger ones and they came 6th overall. In 

their second routine for the Level 2 Teenies they did amazingly well and won!  

Everyone is very proud of them! 



 

A worthy cause 

Mrs Howe is running in this years RACE FOR LIFE, with her husband and daughter in memory of one 

of her dear friends who passed away last year.  She would really appreciate any donations towards 

this worth while cause. If you would like to support Mrs Howe, please visit her just giving page via 

the link below. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/joannas-race-for-life-8805 

Gloucestershire Bundles  

Gloucestershire Bundles have another donation of clothes event on July 10th at their unit between 

5pm-7pm. They are looking for donations of good quality baby and children's clothing. If you're 

having a clear out and would like to donate, you can either drop them directly to their unit or 

alternatively bring them into school before July 10th and Mrs Ogden will take to Bundles. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/joannas-race-for-life-8805


Sports News 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Sports Day - What A Scorcher  

A successful day of sport was had by all, whether it was non competitive field events or the very 

competitive.  races. From Reception through to Year 6,  respect, belonging and achieving was shown 

in everything that was done.  Thank you to all that were able to attend, a sports day without a crowd 

is not quite the same. A special mention to the Year 6 house captains who were exceptional with 

their help and organisation, without them the day wouldn't have run so smoothly.  

Final results: 

1st Elm 

2nd - Pine 



3rd - Ash 

4th - Oak 

Community News 

 

 

Become a Home -Start Volunteer 

Home-Start Stroud and Gloucester is a local charity supporting families within the community who 

need a little extra help and support through a challenging time in their lives. Our volunteers are there 



to offer others their parenting experience, practical and at times, emotional support. To find out 

more details and to express an interest please visit our website www.homestartsd.org, call the office 

on 01453 297470 or email: Enquiries@homestartsd.org. 

Volunteering for us is a chance to help make a real difference to families with young children when 

they need it the most. 

From Rednock School- Year 5 Open Morning 

"e are delighted to confirm that we will be welcoming Year 5 parents/carers and students into 

Rednock School for our Open Mornings on Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th July 2024. Our annual Open 

Morning is an opportunity to visit Rednock to see our students and staff working together during a 

‘normal’ school morning. All visits should take no more than an hour. 

Click here to book onto a tour on Monday 8th July 

Click here to book onto a tour on Tuesday 9th July 

Advanced booking is required for our Open Morning; we will be operating at staggered start times in 

order to manage the large number of parents / carers and Year 5 students. Please ensure you book 1 

ticket per adult attendee. YEAR 5 PRIMARY SCHOOL STUDENTS DO NOT REQUIRE A TICKET. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Rednock School. 

 

http://www.homestartsd.org/
mailto:Enquiries@homestartsd.org
https://rednock.applicaa.com/events/13
https://rednock.applicaa.com/events/14


 

 

Dates for this Term 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates 

Contact Us 

Beech Green Primary 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates


St James 

Quedgeley 

Gloucester 

GL2 4WD 

https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/ 

Email addresses for Wildwood After School Club and extra-curricular clubs  

wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  

https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/
https://wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk/
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